
              
             
             
             
             
 

Date: August, 2025 
 
 

Notice of Specification Change for Certain Sizes of Plastic Screws 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
We hope you are doing well and appreciate your continued support of NBK.  
Please be informed that changes will be made to the following product: Plastic Screws (PEEK / 
Hexagon Bolt), model SPE-M4-H, as detailed below.  
Your understanding and continued support of our products are greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Applicable Products: 
Plastic Screws (PEEK / Hexagon Bolt) – M4 Size 

 SPE-M4-8-H 
 SPE-M4-10-H 
 SPE-M4-12-H 
 SPE-M4-15-H 
 SPE-M4-20-H 
 SPE-M4-25-H 

 
 
Details of the Change: 

Before After 

  
 A slot on the head will be removed. 
 There is no change in the main material (PEEK, light brown) or its physical properties. 
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Effective Date: Tuesday, August 26, 2025  
 
Please note that returns or exchanges related to this specification change will not be accepted. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our sales office in charge of your area. 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 


